LOYOLA UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS

6525 Sheridan Road
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

February 22, 1938

Mr. Forest C. Allen
Basket ball Caech
Kansas Unliverslity
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Lovola University is interested in scheduling Kansas Uni-
versity for the 1938-39 basket ball season.

We are contemplating a trip into your territory and would
like to play your team during the Christmas vacation. Hoping

that full arrangements can be made, I remain,

Yours truly,

Leonard D. Sachs
Athletic Director




